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Project overview  

We are upgrading the Support Unit at Moruya High School to better support students with disabilities and additional 
needs. The Department of Education is committed to providing educational facilities to reduce the impact of 
disadvantage for children and young people with disabilities and additional needs, their families, and the broader 
community. 

The upgrade will deliver seven new permanent classroom spaces including practical activities areas, break out 
spaces, accessible toilet and change rooms, laundry, kitchen, and staffroom as well as an outdoor play area and a 
covered outdoor learning area (COLA) for students. 

The upgrade to Moruya High School Support Unit will utilise modern methods of construction that help reduce 
construction notice and disruption to the community. This involves manufacturing building parts in a factory, then 
transporting them to the site to be assembled. All classrooms within the Support Unit will be fitted with air 
conditioning. Work will also include a new access road and undercover drop off area and carpark for the precinct. 

Progress summary 

We have completed the planning phase for the new Support Unit at Moruya High School which includes the concept 
design shown above. Additional funding approval needed to take place for necessary changes to the scope. This 
was requested in January 2023 and a Business Case addendum was prepared and submitted to NSW Treasury in 
April 2023. 

Next steps  

▪ Finalise tender documents and award construction contract. 
▪ Lodge Crown Development approval from Eurobodulla Shire Council for approval. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. We will keep the community informed as the project progresses. 

If you have any queries regarding Moruya High School Support Unit, please call 1300 482 651 or email 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au. 

Concept design of the new Support Unit  
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